
The program for the July meeting is being 
put on by the Northern California Golf 
Association(NCGA). We will be honored by 
the presence of Charles McFarland and Henry 
Hinds, NCGA Directors, John Zoller, Executive 
Director and Ron Read. They will present 
a slide program on PREPARING THE COURSE FOR 
TOURNAMENTS and defining the golf course. 
Although few of us are involved with major 
tournaments, most of us have member and 
qualifying tournaments which are as important jQgg qq 

to those playing as the big ones. Every 
SUPERINTENDENT should attend this meeting to 
get the facts first hand. 
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